

REPORT Office of the Chief Administrative Officer

To: Mayor Cote and Members of Council **Date**: April 25, 2022

From: Lisa Spitale File:

Chief Administrative Officer

Item #: 2022-282

Subject: Covid-19 Task Forces: Update

RECOMMENDATION

THAT Council receives this report for information.

<u>PURPOSE</u>

An informational report to Council with updates from the Covid-19 Task Forces.

BACKGROUND

Outlined below are the Covid-19 pandemic response task forces; they are:

- 1. At-Risk and Vulnerable Populations
- 2. Seniors and Persons Living with Disabilities
- 3. Child Care

The updates and accomplishments from each task force for the period March 2 to April 19 are outlined in Attachment 1.

CONCLUSION

The work being fulfilled by the COVID-19 pandemic response task forces are a priority for the City. Staff workplans are prioritized to the pandemic response.

ATTACHMENTS

Att 1: COVID-19 Task Forces Update March 2 to April 19, 2022.

APPROVALS

This report was prepared by: Lisa Spitale, Chief Administrative Officer

This report was approved by: Lisa Spitale, Chief Administrative Officer